
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
 

WILLIAM PATERSON UNIVERSITY 
 

 
 

Congratulations Class of 2013 
 

It’s your year – Capture the moment! 
 
 
 

THIS IS YOUR LAST CHANCE TO BE PHOTOGRAPHED.   
 
 
 
 
Senior Portraits for the 2013 Pioneer Yearbook will be taken beginning Monday, 

April 8th through Thursday, April 11th in the Machuga Student Center – Room 315 
and also the Third Floor Lounge Area in the Student Center.  It is important 

that you schedule your appointment now by logging onto www.ouryear.com, 

entering school code 237 or by calling 1-800-OUR-YEAR™ (687-9327),          

during normal business hours. 
 

When you schedule your appointment, you will receive complete information on 
how to prepare for your portrait sitting. 

 
A $15 sitting fee is due upon your portrait sitting date.  By sitting for a Yearbook 
Portrait you will receive a 2013 Yearbook. 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t miss this opportunity to capture this great achievement. 
     

http://www.ouryear.com/

